
 
 
 
 
 

Office of Planning, Design and Construction 
 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 
 

Spencer House Masonry Restoration 
 
 

August 14, 2019 
 

Building Occupants of: Spencer House 
 
  

Dates for Activity:  August 19– August 23, 19 
 

 

Work Activities:  Replacement of exterior porch column bases on North, East and SE porches 

 

This is an update on the status of the exterior restoration of Spencer House. 

 

• Contractors will be on site beginning Monday, 8/19 at 8am. 

• The house will remain accessible throughout the duration of the work. 

• Work is limited to exterior, ground level only.  Indoor access is not required. 

• Work hour will be 8am -5pm M-F. 

• Both Allegrone Construction and Geary Builders will be working on site at the same 

time. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Shaun Garvey 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413‐597‐3232 
smg3@williams.edu 
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